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January 25, 2021 

 

Kathryn Matts 

Commission Secretary 

City of Burnaby | Parks Administration Office 

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department  

 

Dear Members of the Commission, 

 

The Burnaby Neighbourhood House (BNH) is celebrating its 25th Silver Anniversary with an innovative 

Car Rally Fundraiser Event on Sunday, May 2, 2021 which is also the launch of Neighbourhood 

House Week in the Lower Mainland.  We would like to request a donation of an item to be used in the 

online silent auction for this event.  

 

We appreciate your support to BNH the past years and would like you to once again consider a donation 

of passes for Golf and gift certificates to the Riverway and Mulligans Restaurants. If possible, 4 passes for 

Riverway and 4 passes for Burnaby Mountain.  We will ensure that the Parks, Recreation and Cultural 

Department receive recognition in the evening program as an event contributor. 

 

BNH is a charitable, non-profit organization. We are a volunteer driven community-funded agency 

with a unique focus on neighbours supporting neighbours. We are a place that feels like home, where 

everyone can connect, seniors can gather, youth can find a purpose and families can flourish.  

 

We have seen much growth over the years and have responded to the increased demand for BNH’s 

programs and services. In particular, 2020 was a year that stretched our resources to a maximum as 

we responded to the emergency needs of our most vulnerable neighbours. Last year alone, over 2,000 

children and youth, as well as over 6,200 adults and seniors benefited from BNH’s programs and 

services. Money raised at the event will help us continue to be responsive to our community’s needs 

with programs and services. 

 

We hope that your business will join in and support us in making our 25th Anniversary Car Rally 

Fundraiser an amazing success and enable BNH to continue to make all Neighbourhoods in Burnaby 

better places for people to live, work and play!  Please find enclosed the Auction Donation Form.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Antonia Beck 

Executive Director 

antoniab@burnabynh.ca 

604-431-0400  
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AUCTION DONATION FORM 

 

Donor Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Company/Organization Name:_____________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

              ___________________________________ / ___________________ / ___________________________________ 

              City                       Province             Postal Code 

Phone: _______________________________________ E-mail: _______________________________________________ 

 

Description of Item Donated Market Value 

  

  

  

 

Thank you for supporting the Burnaby Neighbourhood House! 

The mission of the Burnaby Neighbourhood House is to make Burnaby a better place to live. 

Burnaby Neighbourhood House is grassroots and community driven, providing support to individuals 

and families of all ages and diverse backgrounds. 

 

Please return this form to: 

Burnaby Neighbourhood House 

Car Rally Fundraiser Committee 

4460 Beresford Street 

Burnaby, BC  V5H 0B8 

 

Or email to Jennifer Ng, Resource Development at jennifern@burnabynh.ca 

 

 

 

Burnaby Neighbourhood House is a not-for-profit charitable organization. 

Charitable Registration No. 87390 3090 RR0001 
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